
 

 
 
 
5th September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
If your child is in Reception to Year 6 and you would like them to receive the flu vaccine in school this year, 
please follow this link to complete the online consent form. If you wish to decline, please use the same link 
to complete the ‘No Consent’ form. 
  
https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/b4e1bba7 
  
The vaccinations will take place at school on the 09/10/2025. The link will close on the 25/09/2025. If your 
child has already had the Flu vaccine elsewhere since Sept 2025, please disregard this message. If you have 
any problems accessing the link, please telephone 0333 3583 397 option 4, option 2. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Nottinghamshire School Aged Immunisation Service 
IntraHealth 
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